
Cable Television Committee
Minutes
January 20, 2000

The Sudbury Cable Commission met at the Town Hall from 6 PM to 9:30 PM on January
20, 2000.In attendance were Chairman Jeff Winston, Hal Barnett, Peggy Frederickson,
Marty Greenstein, and Peter Epstein who is our lawyer.  Joining us at 7 PM was Mark
Thompson.
Discussions were held concerning the renewal.  Peter is to draft a letter that will
ultimately be sent to Cablevision that will represent our desires for the renewal.  Areas
included in the letter will be Line extensions, Local access, Signal quality, and the I-net.
Other items may also be included. This letter will be e-mailed to the committee.  Jeff and
Peter will ultimately make the final version which will be sent to Cablevision.  Peter is on
vacation for the next week and a half so this process will begin roughly Feb. 1.Peter
departed at 8:30 PM. Mark described a GIS system that the Town has that will require I-
net connectivity speeds.  One application is to indicate the location of 911 phone calls to
police and firemen. Jeff will be appearing before the Selectmen to give a report this
coming Monday at about 9 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Marty Greenstein


